
 

Date: April 24, 2020 

Belize Tax Service Department  

Public Service Notice 

 

Taxpayers are reminded that the deadline for payment of Employee Withholding, Business and 

General Sales Tax for the month of March 2020 was extended and is now due on MONDAY APRIL 27TH, 

2020, between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 

 

Please also note that payments made by this due date for the month of March, will incur no penalty 

and interest charges. 

 

 All payments made by cheque MUST be made via the Drop Box provided at each BTS office country 

wide. Receipts for such payments will be available on April 28th, 2020 for pick-up or mailing. 

 

Every person coming to our offices to conduct business MUST wear a mask. 

 

We take this opportunity to welcome you back to our in-office services and express our gratitude to 

you for adhering to the measures being implemented to ensure the safety of both you and the BTS 

staff. 

 

 Message from the Director General. 

 

BE AWARE. PREPARE. ACT 

"Prevent the spread of Flu including COVID-19, Wash hands regularly. Visit Facebook @Belize health and @dhsbelize."  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


